
Meeting Notes 

Mayor’s Police Reform and Reinvention Collaborative Team – NYS Exec Order 203 

December 14, 2020 

Attendees: Deputy Mayor James Smith, Dorraine Kirkmire, Shani Mitchell, Shani Wilson, Councilor 
Miguel Meléndez, Councilor Willie Lightfoot, BJ Scanlon, Conor Reynolds, Nick Petitti, Reverend Stewart, 
Condenessa Brown 

Deputy Mayor opened the meeting on behalf of the Mayor.  He reiterated the important work that the 
team is doing.  

Dorraine discussed the work done on the report so far, using the information received from the RPD and 
Wayne Harris. She asked for updates on receiving content from others. 

Nick reported that he will have some data for the first section of the report this week.  He will provide 
narrative about service calls and trends. The narrative will include blanks that he will fill in in early 
January so he has a complete year for the data.  

Conor and Shani W. reported that they will provide content after the vote by the PAB on Thursday of 
this week.  They will be sharing the information they’ve gathered by asking community stakeholder their 
assigned questions. The content will include testimonials from all different community representatives 
from a variety of stakeholder groups. Responses are anonymous so people could feel safe answering 
questions.  They will be provide the information to Dorraine by Monday of next week.   

Reverend Stewart is working on the answers to his assigned questions.  

Dorraine will send out the rough draft and asked team members to provide comments, questions, and 
additional content. 


